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NOSHC Report for October meeting 

 

Since the last meeting there has not been much activity other than background preparations. 

 

The Alan Butler Awards are now open for groups to enter with a closing date late November and 

judging in December. The Awards will be presented in the House of Lords on January 25, 2016. 

 

Attendance at Health and Safety North, Bolton Arena will be completed the day of this meeting, 

hence my absence. 

 

A further two Conferences at Sheffield and South Cumbria Groups are arranged for next week. 

 

We will be represented at several functions like Charities Safety Group AGM and Utility Week 

Conference, and have been at the NW Regional Association Conference, also Isle of Wight 40th 

Anniversary event in the last few weeks. This helps to maintain our visibility around the country.  

 

Responses were made by a limited number of the committee to the two documents circulated on 

Sentencing Guidelines and Accident Investigation. 

 

Preparations are underway for a ‘Cluster Group’ meeting on 1 March in Sheffield. 
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